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Chairman Thompson, Vice-Chair Kloos, Ranking Minority Faust-Goudeau, and 

Esteemed Members of the Senate Federal and State Affairs Committee,  

 

Thank you for your work in the Kansas Senate. Today, I write in support of SB 365 

which would require ballots to be in by 7pm Election Night.  

 

You’ve heard many ways that our elections can be stolen, and to continue allowing 

ballots to be counted for days after the deadline is wrong and unfair to We The 

People. All Kansans have the ability to order their lives with a calendar that tells 

them when Election Day is happening. We all can act like adults, plan ahead, and 

ensure our ballots be in the right place at the right time—and that is 7:00pm when 

polls close Election Day. No ballots need to be admitted after that day or time. Let’s 

leave no room for error or nefarious behavior and close this door of delayed ballot 

return.  

 

Thank you for your efforts, and I respectfully request you support SB 365!  

 

Melissa Campbell 

District 9 


